
Friday Flyer – July 31, 2020 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

- Worship This Week – No Service 
 

 Church Activities This Week: 
o All regularly scheduled events have been cancelled. 

 
Office Hours (working from home) 

Minister, Rev. Shay MacKay  - Mon & Tue 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM – (207/518-8059) 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  - Mo-We-Th – 8AM to 11AM 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
 Summer Virtual Coffee Hour 

This will be an informal time of conversation and connection for folks from both congregations. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2399631729  
Meeting ID 239 963 1729 
Call in: (646)876-9923  

 Note from the Finance Committee 
The finance committee met last week.  We are able to continue with the present budget 
and shall review it again in two months. Sincerely,  Jean H. 

 Clynk Bags/Hannaford Cards 
During this time of physical distancing, Sonja Gerken is happy to deliver Clynk bottle bags (to 
support UUCSB) to your door. Just email her at s55gerken@gmail.com. You may also contact 
Ellie L. (eleanor.lockwood@twc.com) to arrange purchase of Hannaford cards. 

 Black Lives Matter 
Stand in Solidarity with BLM (Black Lives Matter) & BIPOC (Black, Indigenous & People of 
Color) Wednesdays from 5pm-6pm, Rt1/Elm St. bridge (between Water St. in Saco & Deering 
Lumber in Biddeford. Bring a sign or just yourself.  Feel the vibrant energy of change  and help 
move it forward! 

 Virtual UU Blueberry Fair Kickoff – Saturday, August 1, 10:00-12:00 
UU Church Lawn, Main St. Kennebunk.  Masks required, and social distancing.  Enjoy 
Blueberry Buckle and Iced Tea or Coffee , plus the company of friends and neighbors.  The 
Virtual Fair offerings will be available as well as Blueberry paintings donated by artist Nancy 
Beers.   
The Blueberry Fair will run August 1 – 15 and can be accessed at the following link: 
https://uukennebunk.org/2020-Blueberry-Fair.  The Annual UU Blueberry Fair in Kennebunk 
cannot be held due to COVID19. Starting August 1, go to this link and order Blueberry Fair 
goodies or give a donation to support this local church landmark. 

 Opportunities to Connect – From Rev. Shay 
I have created some private Facebook groups for us to use as a space where we can share things 
with each other in a more informal way.  Here's one where we can share books, movies, music, 
photos, and all things fun that we are doing while stuck at home:  
 https://www.facebook.com/groups/revshayfunathome 

 Sanford folks can connect and coordinate efforts to care for each other 
here:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/suucconnect 

 Saco/Biddeford folks can connect and coordinate efforts to care for each other 
here:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/uucsbconnect 


